
Our daughter, Caroline, attended Our Lady of Grace from kindergarten through 8th grade and is 
now in 11th grade at Bishop McGuinness. Caroline is excited about her future and we have both 
schools to thank for that. She has been challenged academically and has developed friendships 
that will last a lifetime. She has been nurtured spiritually and greatly admires and respects the 
teachers that have guided her thus far. 

The Scherzer Family 
Caroline, OLG Class of 2012 

 
 
 
 

In addition to wanting a Catholic spiritual environment for our children, we wanted a school 
that prepared our children academically for high school.  Through word of mouth, class rankings 
etc., we found that the top performers at Bishop McGuiness and throughout Greensboro were 
OLG alumni.  My child has been very successful at Bishop McGuinness due to the preparation he 
received at OLG. 
 
Our tour at OLG solidified our enrollment because it was the longest. Yes, it took forever to go 
from room to room, from hallway to hallway, because the teacher giving our tour was greeted 
by student after student with sincere and genuine excitement.  Everyone wanted to say "Hi" and 
she knew all their names.  Love was all around.  Now 10 years later, we continue to feel that 
same love from our teachers and fellow OLG families. 
 

The Markun Family 

David, OLG Class of 2011 

Jack, OLG Class of 2014 
Thomas, OLG middle school  
Emma, future OLG preschooler 

 
 

We looked at many schools for our sons when we moved to Greensboro and chose OLG for its 
strong academic reputation and faith-filled teaching environment.  Our thirteen year experience 
has and continues to exceed our expectations. Our oldest son and classmates were well 
prepared to make an easy transition for a rigorous high school curriculum. Our youngest son will 
take that step next year with the same confidence.  The love and support of the OLG community 
towards each other is something very special.  The administration, teachers and parents are all 
involved to make OLG the best learning environment possible. 
 

The Lucek Family  
Sebastian, OLG Class of 2010 
and Bishop McGuinness 
Valedictorian for the Class of 
2014 
Adam, OLG middle school  

 
 

 


